
Earth Hour
On Friday 22nd March we are taking part in Earth Hour between 12:15 and 1:15 p.m.
During this hour no power will be used in school. All electrical and gas devices will be shut
down and lunch will be a picnic lunch. Our school office will also be taking part in Earth hour,
so we would like to ask all parents and carers not to phone or email school during this time.

Growing Curriculum
As part of the Science curriculum, each year group will have the opportunity to grow their
own fruit or vegetables, which can then be used in their Design Technology project. This also
links with our eco aims for the year, and we would like to encourage all of our families and
school community to get planting as much as possible!
The growing schedule is as follows:
Year 1 - Strawberries
Year 2 - Potatoes
Year 3 - Garlic
Year 4 - Courgettes
Year 5 - Onions
Year 6 - Lettuce
We look forward to seeing what delicious foods are made with our home grown vegetables!

Strider!
On Monday 25th March, keep your eye out for Strider, the Living Streets official mascot, on
our school gates in the morning, to celebrate all of the children who are walking to school
and earning their ‘Walk to School’ badges!

Our Eco Award - We Need Your Help!
As part of the eco award that we are working towards this year, we would like to collect any
comments and thoughts from parents and carers, about how our eco initiatives at school
have positively influenced your child, particularly if your child is part of our eco-council or has
attended eco club. Your comments can be in written form, or can be emailed to
beadmin@cidari.co.uk, with the subject titled FAO Eco-Council - Miss. Fifer and Mrs.
Spedding.

Look out for more eco updates in our next newsletter!

The Eco Council
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